
 
       
 
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/54 

 
August 02, 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
You are cordially invited to view and appreciate 
‘Galaxy 2024’ - Science Exhibition presented by the 
students of Classes 3 to 10 on Saturday, August 10, 
2024 from 09:30 hrs to 12:30 hrs.  
  
Your timely presence would be appreciated.  
 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 
 
 
 


